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From the Desk of the Principal 
Happy Spring! Walking out to my car this week sure 
makes me question the calendar! Hopefully when we 
return from break we will have warmer weather and 
start to see some leaves on the trees and flowers in the 
yards.  
 
March was a very active month for the NPMS family. 
Wrestling finished up their successful season. In 
addition, our band gave a wonderful concert at the 
high school and both band and choir brought home 
many gold and silver awards at ISSMA. In addition to 
all their activities, students have been studying very 
hard in all of their classes getting ready for the second 
part of ISTEP+. Like last year all students will be 
taking this portion of the test on the computers. Please 
be sure that students eat a good breakfast in the 
morning and if at all possible, please do not schedule 
any appointments between April 18th and May 6th. 

      
Spring around the NPMS campus brings track, 
academic competitions and field trips for our students. 
A number of our 8th graders are going to Washington 
D.C. over Spring Break. What a marvelous 
opportunity for them! When we get back there will 
only be 7 weeks of school left. Hard to believe. Let’s 
make them the best ever! 

 
Did You Know . . . 
 
 
Spring Break begins 
April 1. Students are 
back on April 11th. 
 
ISTEP+ begins April 18th 
and runs through May 
6th. 
 
Approximately 75 8th 
grade students will be 
going to Washington D.C. 
over spring break. 
 
Our first track meet is 
April 11th @ 4:30. 
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